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Date Upcoming Events 
Oct. 13 Thanksgiving Day (School Closed) 
Oct. 14 PAC Meeting 6:30 in the Library 

Oct. 16 Terry Fox Run 

Oct. 22 In School Pumpkin Patch 

Oct. 29 Individual Photo Retakes 
 

 
Gordon Greenwood Elementary Terry Fox Run: October 16th 
 

                                                                              
 
Our school is proud to play an important role in supporting cancer research. Through our participation in 
the Terry Fox School Run, we hope to encourage leadership in our students and create positive agents of 
change in our wonderful school community.  Last year we raised over $1,700 thanks to your donations.    
  
On Thursday, October 16, 2025 our students will be taking part in the annual Terry Fox School Run. Our 
fundraising goal this year is $1,200.  If every student brought $2, we would already have over $600.   
  
How to donate:  

1. Bring in toonies or other money next week and the following week.  
2. Donate through school cash online   
3. Donate through GGE’s account on the Terry Fox website.  https://schools.terryfox.ca/100458  

    Directions to donate through the Terry Fox Website:  
            1. go to www.terrryfox.org  
            2. click “Terry Fox School Run”  
            3. click “Donate to a Student/School” in the top right corner  
            4. Enter Gordon Greenwood Elementary in the search and follow the prompts to donate.  
            5. It’s fast, easy and donors get a receipt immediately by email.  

https://gordongreenwood.sd35.bc.ca/
https://schools.terryfox.ca/100458
http://www.terrryfox.org/


We are very excited to be a part of this year’s Terry Fox Run. This is our opportunity to make a difference 
in the lives of those suffering from cancer. We hope you will join us as our school community bands 
together in the fight against cancer. Thank you in advance for your support! 
 
Remembrance Day 

During the week of November 11th we will be recognizing Remembrance Day at our school. 
Remembrance Day is a Canadian holiday on November 11th. Remembrance Day is not a celebration but 
rather a time for us to reflect, recognize, and honour the sacrifices made by Canadians who fought for our 
freedoms. During our assembly, we are hoping to specifically honour those who have served or are serving 
in the Canadian military who have connections to our school community. We are asking for photos of those 
family members or family friends of students and staff who have served. We ask that you send an email 
with the photo, soldiers name, when they served, and how they are connected to our school (ex. 
grandpa of student name, aunt of student name, friend of student name). If you sent in photos last year you 
do not need to send them in again unless you want to update the information. These will be used in our 
assembly presentation to showcase the connections Remembrance Day has to our school community. If you 
do not have a digital copy, feel free to drop off a picture at the office to be scanned and returned to you. If 
you have a digital copy, please send them to Mrs. Morrison at rlittler@sd35.bc.ca Photos and information 
are due by October 24th. 

 

Volleyball Coaching Volunteers Needed 

The volleyball season is right around the corner, and we are looking for coaches to help with our teams. We 
have a gr 6 team and a gr 7 team. Please contact Ms. Yoon (eyoon@sd35.bc.ca) if you know someone who 
wants to coach our GECKOS!   

 

Cutlery 

Please remember to send a spoon or fork if your child needs one for their lunch or snack. We have a very 
limited emergency supply in the office. 

 

Wet & Rainy Weather: 

As the weather is changing, please ensure your child has proper footwear and clothing in case of rain/cooler 
weather. If possible, a change of clothing including socks and gym runners should be stored at school or in 
your child’s backpack in case of puddle encounters. 

 

 

 

mailto:rlittler@sd35.bc.ca


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



Programs of Choice – Deadline to Register is Monday, October 20th 
Langley School District offers a rich diversity of programs that are designed to 
meet the specific needs and interests of students. Programs include Fine Arts, 
French Immersion, Fundamental, Langley Environmental Awareness Program 
(outdoor education), Montessori, and UConnect. Registration for Kindergarten 
entry (for most programs) begins on Monday, October 6th at 12 noon, and closes 
on Monday, October 20th at 12 noon. For UConnect, please contact the school 
directly. For more information and instructions to register your child, visit our 
District website here and review our FAQ choice programs resource here. 

 
 

 

 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/page/10213/choice-program-registration
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/page/14415/choice-programs-faq


 

 
 



 
 
 

                
 
 



                 PAC NEWS 
 
      PAC EXECUTIVE      IMPORTANT LINKS 
President             - Danielle Chretien                 ggepac@hotmail.com 

Vice President     - Jenn Sondrup                                                           

Treasurer             - Justine Trenholm                                                

Secretary             - Rhea Fedorchuk 

Hot Lunch            - Julia Sage/ Jenn Borque/ Karen Adams  ggepachotlunch@hotmail.com                        

DPAC                 

Social Media Coordinator (Member at Large) - Elaine Happer 

Event Coordinators (Members at Large) - Chadd Little and Jenn Borque 

Next PAC Meeting –  TBA 

 
PAC Facebook Link:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/252372494939238 

 

Get ready to show your school spirit! Our spirit wear sale is officially open. This year's collection features 
new designs and classic favorites, including hoodies, t-shirts, and hats. Don't miss your chance to grab 
some gear and represent our school. The store is open for a limited time, so place your order today! 

 

https://www.9blocks.ca/gordongreenwoodspiritwear 

 

 
 
 
 

mailto:ggepac@hotmail.com
mailto:ggepachotlunch@hotmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/252372494939238
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.9blocks.ca%2Fgordongreenwoodspiritwear&data=05%7C02%7Cnohrlein%40sd35.bc.ca%7C57e3bb74b13846b8461808ddfb9801da%7Cfcabfaaef80a4f74b6a7ba15c2a4bb24%7C0%7C1%7C638943352521599819%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nfwOL09doMQ2yYcjFO9SK3%2BKa7hijSTkCHCs9KIcavQ%3D&reserved=0


               

https://ggeelem.wixsite.com/gge-pac

